



Kevin Tabb, MD Chief Executive Officer

February 27, 2017

Ronald W. Rakow, Commissioner Assessing Department Boston City Hall, Room 301 Boston, MA 02201

RE: City of Boston Payment in Lieu of Taxes (PILOT) Community Benefits Deduction

Dear Commissioner Rakow,

Beth Israel Deaconess Medical Center is pleased to submit this report of its community benefits programs in support of our voluntary PILOT contribution for the City's fiscal year 2017 (BIDMC's FY2016 – 10/1/15-9/30/16). The attached chart, as provided by your office to the medical center, highlights some of our many community benefits programs that might benefit Boston's residents. As you know, many of these programs were initiated by and implemented in partnership with the Mayor and the Boston Public Health Commission.

We look forward to working collaboratively with the Mayor and the Boston Public Health Commission in improving the health of all Boston residents. Please do not hesitate to contact me or Nancy Kasen, Director of Community Benefits, with any questions.

Sincerely,

Kevin Tabb, M.D.

cc:

Matt Englander Steven Fischer Elizabeth Gerlach Nancy Kasen Patricia McMullin Karen Wolfson

Enclosure